
Tuesday, September 21st 
 
****************************************************************** 
 
SPIRIT WEEK 
This week is Homecoming week at the high school and the annual  "Gladioteyes vs. 
Kahler football game." We would love for you to dress up to show your Coyote Pride! 
 
 
Wednesday- Crazy hair day 
Thursday- Pajama day 
Friday- LC/Clark Spirit wear 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Last night Clark Volleyball took on the Pierce Pirates. 7th grade won in two sets, 25-11 
and 25-6. 8th grade won in two sets, 25-8 and 25-6. Way to go girls! Come out tonight 
to watch your Clark Coyotes take on the Grimmer Gladiators.  
 
CLARK CROSS COUNTRY 
Incredible job to the Girls Cross Country team! Last night, they ran against Kahler 
Middle School and had an amazing meet.  For the second year in a row, they beat 
Kahler.  Great job to Brynn Hayes in 1st place; Brigid Crowley in second, Chloe Neal in 
fourth, followed by Logan Alvarez rounding out the top 5. Keep it up, girls!  The last 
home meet against Highland is Wednesday. Come on out and cheer them on! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
Attention Chess Club Members:  The next Chess Club meeting will take place tomorrow 
morning, September 22nd, in room 607 from 8:0-8:30 a.m.  Please see Mr. Scheffer if 
you have any questions. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Project Lit will meet tomorrow morning at 8:00 in the Library.  Please see Mrs. Rosine if 
you cannot attend. 
 
ECOTEENS 
Do you want to help keep our school and community "green"? Join Ecoteens and learn 
about how to live green.  There will be a call-out meeting this Friday, September 24th, at 
8:00 a.m. in room 507.  Please see Mrs. Ptaszek in room 507 if you have any questions. 
 
FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
7th and 8th grade Friendship Club members will be meeting this Friday at 8:00 am in 
room 611.  

************************************************************** 



PARENTS: 

 
***TUTORING BEGINS THIS WEEK! TUTORING WILL 
BE TUESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 8:00-8:30 
A.M. 
 
***CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't 
miss the opportunity to give your child a keepsake for 
years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/1
2888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Early Bird Sale 8/13/2021-10/31/2021                   $25 
End of Semester Sale 11/01/2021-12/17/2021      $30 
Last Chance to Preorder     12/18 - Sold Out       $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the 
front office. 
 
Parents, please do not send your children to school if 
they are exhibiting any COVID-19 
symptoms.  According to the CDC, COVID-19 symptoms 
are:  fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, 
fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or smell, 
and/or congestion. 
 
Just a reminder, please make sure your children are charging their 
chromebooks at night so they are ready to go in the morning. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888
https://chrome.google.com/webstore/detail/bitmoji/bfgdeiadkckfbkeigkoncpdieiiefpig

